
  
 

 
 
Campbell High School Athletic Booster Club 
 

January 8th 2018, CHS Library, 7:00PM 
 

In Attendance: Colleen Gamache, Stephen Oberto, Jim Norton, Ed Kopaczynski, Angela Dion, Rachel Kanaley,                  
Bill Corbett,  
 
Board Members Not in Attendance: None  
 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 by Colleen and 2nd by Stephen  
 

 Treasurer’s Report  

Current balance in the account $8497.05, Saving Account (Press box) has $6,600.69 we had to pay Jolt 

$1,062.00 for the trench and laying the electrical pipe bringing the total down to $5538.69.   

 

 Press box Update:  We need to get the coaches together and talk about any help they can give us to raise 

money to get this project on the fast track.  Colleen will reach out to Jarod and see if he can coordinate a 

meeting with the coaches. We need to schedule our next press-box meeting, Colleen to reach out to Cara and 

get a date on the calendar.   

 

 Fundraising:   

o Eddie talked about Boston Billiard club and Casino.  All Casino type organizations in NH must 

donate 40% of their profits to non-profit organizations to be able to do business in NH.  Eddie is 

going to reach out and get the ball rolling for the Booster Club to take advantage of this.  We 

need to produce a 501C certificate as part of the application process.   There is no current 501C 

certificate in our files for the boosters, Eddie will work on getting a copy.  

o Colleen talked about starting a Super Bowl pool $20.00 per square ½ the money raised would go 

to the boosters $1000.00.  Eddie is going to print 100 tickets; he will get samples out to us over 

the next couple of days.  

 

 New Business  

o Boosters Club has been asked why they are charging admission for basketball games. They don’t 

charge for other sports why is basketball being singled out.   The booster club will reach out to 

the school board and get on the agenda for their next meeting to discuss.   

o New board positions were discussed and it was decided that we would add Social Media 

Coordinator and Fundraiser Coordinator as new positions for the 2018 elections. 

 

 Next Meeting  

Our next meeting will be held on Monday February 5th 7:00 PM in the CHS library  

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 by Colleen and 2nd by Jim  
 


